
Sacramento City Unified School District (“District”) is seeking proposals from qualified 
persons, firms, partnerships, corporations, associations, or professional organizations to 
provide constructability review, value engineering, master scheduling, cost estimating, 
budgeting, and construction services for the development and construction for the Nicholas 
Elementary School New School Construction and Modernization  Project (“ Project”), 


